
With the lack of snow, the Aberdeen Drift Buster Snowmobile Club
members have continued to stay active. From attending the Governors
Trail Ride to exploring the trails of the Black Hills, Aberdeen Drift Buster
Snowmobile Club members are finding the time to hit the trails.
With the uncertainty of snow for the Aberdeen area and the Dakota
Midland Trail, we want club members to know WE ARE NOT getting
discouraged. Many club members are busy planning an upcoming
Poker Chip Run to honor Dennis and Wanda Gelling for all they have
done for the Aberdeen Drift Buster Snowmobile Club and the great sport
of snowmobiling. This event will be held Snow or No Snow! Snowmobiles
on the Dakota Midland Trail with vehicles on designated maintained
roads. This event is open to the public and all club members.
Information is available on the website and Facebook page for the
Aberdeen Drift Buster Snowmobile Club. Please make plans to attend!
Our next meeting scheduled for March 6th at Pizza Ranch the Club will
discuss events, club officers, and board members. Your support is
needed! Club support brings forward a club we all enjoy.
Sincerely,
Kelly Weismantel
President of the Aberdeen Drift Buster Snowmobile Club
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Notes from the President...



MEETING DATE AND EVENTS
March 6 - Drift Buster Club Meeting 

Pizza Ranch   7:30pm
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